
At school we love reading! The staff and children alike are being encouraged to discover new
authors and try new books. It was great to hear positive feedback on this in the Parents' Forum.
Watch out for more news on this and plans for World Book Day on March 7th. In the meantime
here are some recommendations from Year 6.

This week year 1 and 2 followed story boards that they had made and used instruments to tell a
story. They used their knowledge of dynamics (volume), timbre (quality of sound) and tempo to tell
the story of how each character felt.



As part of their unit on Holi- the festival colour, Class 3 have been creating vocal compositions
based on artists' work. They had to work together to layer sounds and consider pitch, tempo and
looping.

Children in year 6 took part in Bike Ability last week. During the course, children spent time
learning: how to check their bikes are safe; how to ride safely on the road; how to approach
junctions; and signs and symbols of the highway code. The children worked hard and kept smiling
despite the rather chilly weather! by Year 6
Great Perseverance everyone.

Have you got your tickets for the Friends of Kirkby School Quiz? Information is below. Please do
come along, support our school whilst having a great time!



Wisdom of the Woods is continuing to enhance our curriculum. Class 4 are due to consolidate
their skills in their day at Barn House Woods next week. To �nd out more about what and how
children learn, have a look at the information David has put together below.
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Everyone is welcome at St Augustine's Church, Kirkby this Sunday (5 February) at 9.30am for
Praise, Worship and Fun.
All Welcome

Year 1 and 2 have been experimenting with different materials to see how they can change shape.
Year 1 used their knowledge of properties to describe what was happening to the materials as they

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/63dbe08dc34d68125dff97e5


bent, squashed, stretched, and twisted them. Year 2 conducted an experiment to see if the
materials shape could be changed, making predictions, and discussing if these changes could be
reversed or not.

Class 4 were lucky enough to receive a visit from Mrs Pearson this week to support their science
learning about teeth. They looked at the importance of tooth hygiene and life as a dentist. An
enormous thank you to Mrs Pearson for giving up your time.

Class 4's visit reminded us that breaktime snacks should be healthy (no crisps or sugary snacks)
and children should only drink water through the day.

Thank you to those parents who attended the Parents' Forum last week. The PowerPoint can be
found here. The next meeting will be at 9am in the School Hall on Wednesday 26th April.
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9th, 20, 23 Jan, 3rd Feb Class 4 Wisdom of the Woods and Y3/4 after school club

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/63dbe5eabad4df1b3632edef


Jan, 10th January Swimming Starts for Years 3 and 4
Friday Feb 10th Class 4 visit to Barn House Woods
24th February Tree Quiz deadline
Thursday March 7th World Book Day
Monday March 20th Spring parents' meetings
Weds 29th March 11am Easter Service at church - all welcome
Weds 26th April 9am Summer Term Parents' Forum
WB 8th May Year 6 Sats Week. Tests will take place Tues-Friday
5th- 9th June 2023 Y6 residential

It is the role of all adults in a child's life to keep them safe and all
staff in school have regular training in safeguarding and child
protection. You can read our safeguarding policies on our website.
In our school the designated person for safeguarding is Mrs
McCormick (who should be your �rst point of contact if you have any concerns), and we have two
deputy safeguarding leads: Mrs Borwell and Miss Atkinson. We are here to support children and
families so please do get in touch if you have any concerns about a child's well-being or would like
some support as a family.

Kirkby and Great Broughton School supports the work of Operation Encompass (supporting
families dealing with domestic violence) and Mrs McCormick is the trained Key Person.
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